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This is yet another bill that lets criminals get off the hook in Oregon. People who are 

sexual predators are not warm and fuzzy and they don’t change. My own history with 

sex offenders is too old and long to go into here, but my question is why are we 

carrying water for those people who refuse to respect the rights and personal 

boundaries of others to satisfy their own personal proclivities that don’t match others 

and are only available if seized upon by criminal behavior? The ability to control your 

own body and to say “no” knowing that the laws will ensure your safety are essential. 

Criminals who commit sexual violence should be held to account and exposed so 

that we know who they are. Stop being lazy and do your job. Lynda Schar 


